
 

 
 

CITY OF FARMINGTON, MN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PURPOSE: To consider amendment to the 2024 Fee Schedule. 
 
WHEN: Monday, December 4, 2023 at 7 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the parties may be heard. 
All persons desiring to be heard, in person or in writing, will be heard at this time. Anyone unable 
to attend the hearing may submit comments in writing no later than 3 p.m on Monday, December 
4, 2023 to the City Clerk at SBuecksler@FarmingtonMN.gov. 
 
WHERE: City Council Meeting, City Hall Council Chambers, 430 Third St, Farmington, MN. 
 
QUESTIONS: Contact Shirley Buecksler, City Clerk, at 651-280-6803. 
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